
As a result of the certification of the 2021–2029 Housing Element, the City of Irvine has begun the 
three-year process to update the General Plan, a state-required document that represents the long-
range vision of the City for the next 25 years and beyond. 

Join an information session to learn about the goals of the General Plan Update, what the General 
Plan is, why the General Plan is being updated, and future outreach events beginning in 2023. A virtual 
attendance option is also available via Zoom, and registration is required here.

For details about the information session listed below, and for translation services, call Senior Planner 
Justin Equina at 949-724-6581 or email gpupdate2045@cityofirvine.org.

Information Session
Thursday, September 22, 6–8 p.m.
Irvine City Hall Council Chamber, 1 Civic Center Plaza
Virtual Option Available via Zoom; Registration Required Here

to Learn About the 
General Plan Update

Information Session:  
General Plan Update Community Engagement Kickoff

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-QPhrc6CRl6fJSe0Q7yt2A?_x_zm_rtaid=SeqFsX9DRO6MULjMyLcN6Q.1660936137175.94a663f0f4bb77185040fdcf68983fbf&_x_zm_rhtaid=246#success
mailto:gpupdate2045%40cityofirvine.org?subject=
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-QPhrc6CRl6fJSe0Q7yt2A?_x_zm_rtaid=SeqFsX9DRO6MULjMyLcN6Q.1660936137175.94a663f0f4bb77185040fdcf68983fbf&_x_zm_rhtaid=246#success

